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Easter Egg Hunt
Join us on April 16th at 3:30pm for our Easter Egg hunt! Festivities will be held 
near the basketball court by the leasing o�ce. 

Breakfast On-The-Go
On March 30th we had breakfast on the go! It was great seeing everyone who 
stopped by the leasing o�ce for a breakfast burrito.

We Are Open!
Our o�ce is fully opened! Stop by to say hello!

Friendly Reminder
We would like to remind our residents with pets to please be a good neighbor 
pick up after your pets! Any pet that is outside must be on a leash. 

LEASING OFFICE 
Office Phone: 325-313-0200

After Hours Maintenance Emergency: 325-313-0200 
Email: quailhollow@huntcompanies.com

OFFICE STAFF
Sandy Nichols - Community Director 
Candace Jones - Community Manager
Deja Wallace - Leasing Specialist 

MAINTENANCE STAFF
Jim Fetsch - Maintenance Technician III 
Keith Parra - Maintenance Technician II
Howard Merrifield - Maintenance Technician
Roger Lusko - House Keeper

Our CEO’s Message

April is the Month of the Military 
Child and during this month, Hunt 
Military Communities celebrates 
the youngest members of our 
communities. Military children, 
often make some of the most 
signi�cant sacri�ces moving from 
state to state, school to school, 
and having parents deployed for 
long periods of time. We are 

proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous 
strength and resiliency of our military children, along with 
the  sacri�ces. This year, for the third time, we are hosting 
our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your children to 
share stories of how they have been a hero and positive 
in�uence in their community.  Applicants are asked to 
submit a 300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero 
Story.” All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt 
Little Heroes cape, mask,  and challenge coin. Three winners 
will receive cash prizes and matching donations to the 
charity of their choice. For more information please visit 
https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of us here 
at HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Proudly Supporting The 

 

Month of the Military Child


